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Dear All,  

This week has been another week full of adventures! We have walked a little 
further to one of our favourite places we know as ‘Dingly Dell’! Here the 
children enjoy tree climbing, mountain climbing (up muddy banks), sliding 
(down muddy banks), swinging and of course helping each other. We are so 
impressed with the determination, perseverance and resilience children show 
us when they are out and about even on the wettest of days. Inside this week 
we have started to look at ‘The Snail’ by Henri Matisse and the children have 
been creating their own collages. We have also been looking at the letter ‘S’ 
and finding things beginning with a Sssssss. 

Families Favourite Songs 

This week we have enjoyed listening to Elodie’s 
Mummy’s favourite song –  

Blue Monday by New Order 

Next week will pick a new song from the box. 
Don’t forget to add your favourite in the box at 
the front of the Nursery. 

  

 

 

  

 

Dingly Dell – Climbing up and down the banks. 

Hide and Seek 

Mud painting with our 
own nature brushes 

IT Support 

Please let us know if you are able to offer us a little help with ad-hoc IT support? (Or do 

you know anyone that can help?) For example, we need help with updating our 

application form to a fillable form that can be used online across common platforms. 


